
 
 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 
 
Interested persons are hereby notified that pursuant to Government 
Code §1780 there is a vacancy on the Santa Cruz Port District 
Commission Board of Directors – Division 2. 
 
The position to be filled is for a term ending December 2028. The 
seat will go to election in November 2028 for a new four-year term. 
 
Applications are available at the Santa Cruz Port District Office 
located at: 
 

135 5th Avenue 
Santa Cruz, CA 95062 
(831) 475-6161 
www.santacruzharbor.org 
 

Applications are due by Monday, October 14, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
This district board has 60 days from the date the board is notified of the vacancy or the 
effective date of the vacancy, whichever is later, to fill the vacancy by appointment or call 
a special election. Gov. Code §1780 
 
Pursuant to Government Code §1780, this notice will be posted for 15 days in 3 or more 
conspicuous locations in the districts from August 23, 2024, to September 7, 2024. 
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